
 
JUNE 
Mon 5th June  

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 6th June 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

7th June 6.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

Parents Info Meeting 

15th June 1.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

Drop in 

Fri 16th 

KS2 Praise Alive at 

Stoneleigh  

Showground 

Fri 16th 

PTA Father’s Day 

Treats & Cake Sale 

22nd June 1.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

induction 

Fri 23rd 

PTA Summer Fayre 

Thurs 29th  1.30pm 

Alcester Rock  

Academy on Tour 

Thurs 29th 6pm 

Musical Evening KS2 

JULY 
Thurs 6th 1.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

induction 

Fri 7th pm 

Sports Day 

Thurs 13th  

Moving up morning 

Fri 14th 2.45pm 

Last Celebration  

assembly for this 

school year 

Mon 17th & Tues 18th  

KS2 Performance 

Fri 21st 9.10am  

Leavers assembly—Y6 

families invited 

Fri 21st 3.45pm 

Y6 Rounders & BBQ 
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Collective Worship - Thankfulness 
Over this half term we will be concentrating our focus on the virtue of  

Thankfulness:  

 The Lord’s Prayer  

 Shavuot and Pentecost 

 Resourcefulness 

 
 

 
Footballers 
We now have a picture of our Y6 footballers, whose  
brilliant playing and sportsmanship at Tanworth, we  
reported on in last week’s newsletter. 
Well done, boys! 
 
 
Pedestrian Gate 

 
 
All is well once more with our gate – we can see you and hear you on entry. 
On exit, we can only hear you, so if we ever ask who’s there, please just say 
your name…so we make sure we’re not just letting any children out! 
 
 
 

Uniform Labelling 
Just a quick reminder to check through all labels for your children’s 
school uniform and sundry items that come into school to make 
sure they are named so that we can return them to you when they 
are mislaid. Thank you. 
 
Musical Evening – Thursday, 29th June 

Our music teacher, Mrs Benjamin is busy organising our annual Musical 
Evening where our children from KS2 will treat us to an evening of music 
and poetry recital. We will be in touch nearer the time with ticket  
information.  
 

 
Half term 
On behalf of all the team here at TG, I would like to wish you all a 
very happy half-term break. We will see you all again on  
Tuesday, 6th June to welcome you back to our final half-term of 
the school year.  
 
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER  

26th May 2023 

ISSUE - 4 

Attendance  

Whole School Attendance Year to Date - 96.3% 

We’re maintaining this just above target, figure. Well done! 

Star of The Week   

Friday 26th May 

Class 1 Chloe 

Class 2 Darcie 

Class 3 Primrose 

Class 4 Lily 
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PTA  
We are now busy organising our lovely Summer Fayre so save the date: Friday, 23rd June, straight after school. 
We are on the hunt for help (as always!) so please get in touch and keep an eye open for our sign-up sheets to 
'man' a stall. Also, if anyone has any hobbies or talents we can utilise this would be fantastic: perhaps you’re a 
dab hand with some face paints; have some connections with local companies, or would like to sell your wares on 
a stall, If any of these skills are out there, we would love to hear from you.  
 
Pre-loved Uniform 
We also hope we can help you by providing our pre-loved uniform. Remember, you can drop off any outgrown 
items all year round, but it's especially helpful right now so others can stock up ready for September.  
Our Facebook page T.G.PTA is great to keep you up to date and for reminders! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Be Arty 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday, 23rd June 

Disco Friday,14thJuly Father's Day Treats & Cake Sale –  

Friday, 16th June 
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Class 3 Celebrate Pentecost & The Holy Spirit 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


